From: Yolanda Griffin-Brackensick

To: Elizabeth McGee; Celia Moore; Theresa Reynolds

Cc: Charlie Lanter; Pat Dugger; Hazel Lambert-Hatfield
Subject: Fwd: [Non-DoD Source] Fwd: Budget Update FY19 CSEPP
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:54:43 AM

All-

Please see email from Mark Klaas, CSEPP/EMA Branch Manager.

Also, he and FEMA are requesting someone in Grants create a profile in WebCA, the official
grants management system. Please provide a name and I’ll submit it to the WebCA
administrator who will then provide you with a log-in ID and set-up directions.

Thank you!
Lanni

Get Outlook for i0OS

From: Klaas, Mark A NFG (USA) <mark.a.klaas.nfg@mail.mil>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:41:11 AM

To: Yolanda Griffin-Brackensick <ygriffin@lexingtonky.gov>

Cc: Gordon, Jessica R NFG (USA) <jessica.r.gordon12.nfg@mail.mil>; Adcock, Jennifer N NFG (USA)
<jennifer.n.adcock.nfg@mail.mil>; Charlie Lanter <clanter@lexingtonky.gov>; Pat Dugger
<patd@lexingtonky.gov>

Subject: Re: [Non-DoD Source] Fwd: Budget Update FY19 CSEPP

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.
All

FEMA has approved this reallocation

Thank you
Mark

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 30, 2020, at 9:01 AM, Yolanda Griffin-Brackensick
<ygriffin@lexingtonky.gov> wrote:

Jennifer/Jessica,

Can one of you reply all to this email that CSEPP FY 19 Administration Line 455
has been increased to $213,694. Please.
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Our County government is requiring a statement directly from the State as you
can see in the email chain.

Thank you!
Lanni

From: Charlie Lanter <clanter@lexingtonky.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 8:31:38 AM

To: Yolanda Griffin-Brackensick <ygriffin@lexingtonky.gov>; Celia Moore
<cmoore@lexingtonky.gov>; Elizabeth McGee <elizabet@lexingtonky.gov>; Theresa
Reynolds <teresar2 @lexingtonky.gov>

Cc: Pat Dugger <patd@lexingtonky.gov>; Hazel Lambert-Hatfield
<hlambert@lexingtonky.gov>

Subject: Re: Budget Update FY19 CSEPP

Do we have something from them showing this has been approved? This
document still just says Request for Funding.

Charlie

From: Yolanda Griffin-Brackensick <ygriffin@lexingtonky.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 6:16:00 AM

To: Charlie Lanter <clanter@lexingtonky.gov>; Celia Moore
<cmoore@lexingtonky.gov>; Elizabeth McGee <elizabet@lexingtonky.gov>; Theresa
Reynolds <teresar2 @lexingtonky.gov>

Cc: Pat Dugger <patd@lexingtonky.gov>; Hazel Lambert-Hatfield
<hlambert@lexingtonky.gov>

Subject: Budget Update FY19 CSEPP

All-

Please find attached the updated FY19 CSEPP grant funding. Line 455 has been
increased by FEMA to cover the contract with Management Registry.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you!

Lanni Griffin-Brackensick
CSEPP Manager
Division of Emergency Management

859-280-8055 Office
Lexingtonky.gov



